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Hi Everyone, 
 
Loy Dickinson, the Founder of Den-
ver Mile High Rotary, passed away 
last week.  He both chartered and 
guided our Club for many years.  
Although he had not been active 
for several years due to his health, 
his legacy is all around us. 
 
He was our Charter President in 
1989-90, 29 years ago.  The Club 
had about 40% women members—
one of the highest percentages in 
the country at that time.  Loy be-
lieved that women were essential 
to Rotary, because, as he said: 
“women get things done.”  He was 
“Mr. Rotary,” proudly celebrating 
all things Rotary throughout the 
world.   
 
Loy helped us understand the im-
portance of giving of both our time 
and our money.  In his honor, 
members who donate $1,000 to 
the Rotary Club of Denver Mile 
High are named “Loy Dickinson 
Fellows.”  
 
There will be a memorial service 
Wednesday, August 1, 10:00 am at 
Greenwood Community Church, 
5600 E. Belleview Ave, Greenwood 
Village, CO 80011.  Please join us to 
honor Loy’s service to the world 
and especially to our Club  

Denver Mile High Rotary where commitment and service rise above the mountain tops  
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Denver Mile High Rotary Upcoming Programs 

 
August 1st -  Reed Silberman with Ink Monster 

  

https://www.denverpost.com/2016/04/26/ink-monstr-founder-reed-

silberman-cultivates-business-and-community/ 

 
August 8th - Bob Bell - Food for Thought  
 
August 29th - District Governor—Sandy Mortensen 
 

 
  
Making Connections - that's my theme for the 2018-19 Rotary year. I hope 
to connect with each of you in my monthly video. I urge all of you to connect 
with your fellow Rotarians, with your community locally and globally, and Be 
the Inspiration ! 

 
 

King Soopers Cards 

Remember to keep using your King Soopers cards.  5% of 
every dollar loaded spent goes towards the club!  If you 
don’t have one yet, contact Sarah Hite to get one 
(schite2000@yahoo.com). 
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July  Birthdays 
 

July 8th—Dan Himelspach  
July 24th - Betty Speir  

 
 *If you would like your birthday listed be sure to update your member-
ship info so we can wish you Happy Birthday!  

https://www.denverpost.com/2016/04/26/ink-monstr-founder-reed-silberman-cultivates-business-and-community/
https://www.denverpost.com/2016/04/26/ink-monstr-founder-reed-silberman-cultivates-business-and-community/
https://youtu.be/GNQJJ_gc9oQ


Weekly Inspirators, Greeters & Hosts 

 

 

August 1st  

 

Inspiration - Adams Price  

Greeters - Kaili Purviance and Hei-

di Resetarits 

Host—Chuck Rudolph  

 

August 8th  

 

Inspiration - Linda Sue Shirkey 

Greeters - Sara Schaffer and Juan Silva 

Host—Roberta Simonton 

 

August 15th  

 

Inspiration - Vass Sirpolaidis 

Greeters - Scott Smeester and Betty Speir 

Host—Robin Springer 
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Denver Mile High Rotary Calendar  

 

Be sure to check the calendar online for all events (meetings, happy hours, 

committee meetings) 

http://denvermilehigh.org/Events/Calendar 

  

July 31st—The Local Community Service Committee will be holding a quarterly in-person 

meeting on Tuesday, July 31st at 5:00 PM at Michael Tapp’s office in the Wells Fargo build-

ing at 17th and Sherman, 10th Floor.   All are welcome to attend.  Please e-mail Michael 

Tapp (michael.tapp@wellsfargo.com) and Greg Thielen (gthielen2@gmail.com ) if you 

want to add an item/project to the agenda to discuss at the committee meeting.   

 If you are unable to attend in-person, you can join the meeting at 1-888-549-3557 
(passcode 8636752).   Call me at 720-441-7480 if you have difficulty accessing the con-
ference line. 

Sunday, August 12 - Adam’s Past Presidents Party - an official Evite has been sent 

to all members  

5pm at Tom  &  Jancice Cella's house  

1739 Forest Parkway (in Parkhill)      5 PM 
salmon will be served (Tom will grill it) 
beer, wine, and soft drinks will be served 
please bring: appetizer or dessert - if your last name begins with A-M 
                      side dish - if your last name begins with N-Z 
 

Aug 21 - World Community Service/ WCS meeting at 5:00 at Carolyn Noble’s of-

fice.  Please bring suggestions for projects for this year. 

  

 

 

 
Do Business with Fellow Rotarians! 
  
Click Here of on the Photo to Access the 
      2018 Rotary Business Directory 
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https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050085/en-ca/files/homepage/2018-business-directory/Business-Directory-2018-LR.pdf
https://clubrunner.blob.core.windows.net/00000050085/en-ca/files/homepage/2018-business-directory/Business-Directory-2018-LR.pdf


Final Honor Flight of Northern Colorado  
 

You are invited to join other Denver Mile High Rotarians at the FINAL Honor 
Flight of Northern Colorado send off on Sunday morning, September 9th. The 
send-off ceremony will be 
held at the Signature Flight 
Support Terminal at DIA. 
(Directions are provided 
below)  You should plan to 
be at the air terminal by 
approximately 9:30 AM. 
This is a patriotic and high-
ly emotional event to wit-
ness WWII, Korean War, 
and Viet Nam Veterans as 
they depart on a trip to 
Washington D.C. to honor 
their service. Other Rotari-
ans, who have participated 
in past send-offs include 
Bob Kemp, Bruce Ward, 
and Carolyn Nobel, Carolyn 
Schrader, and Brad Thomp-
son. Ask them about their 
experience and join us at DIA. 
For more information, please contact Geoff Noble at gtnoble@comcast.net or (303) 669-
5281. 
DIRECTIONS: The DIA complex/Signature Flight Support Terminal is our assembly & 
charter flight loading venue. Note that Signature is in an area completely open to the pub-
lic at no cost.  
  
Signature Flight Support Terminal, Harry B. Combs Pkwy DIA 
The address to use on  www.maps.google.com is 7850 Harry B. Combs Pkwy., Denver, 
CO 80249-6395.  
Take Peña Blvd., Exit Jackson Gap. 
At Stop Light at bottom of exit ramp go Right on Jackson Gap 
At the stop sign take  an immediate Left on to E. 75th Ave. 
Continue East on E. 75th Ave. paralleling Peña Blvd. past various airline cargo terminals 
Bear Left as E. 75th Ave. turns into Harry B. Combs Pkwy 
Just prior to 80th Ave. turn Right at Signature Flight Support Terminal Pedestal Sign 
with 7850 street number. 
 
There will be a complex of buildings.  Our Honor Flight assemblies are in the large build-
ing (hanger) to the right of the smaller Signature Terminal building directly in front of 
you.  There is no name sign on this hanger but the address number posted is 7830.  Turn 
right into that parking lot.  There will be an ASIG decal sign on the passage door en-
trance. 
  
PARKING: There is FREE parking space  
 

mailto:gtnoble@comcast.net
http://www.maps.google.com/
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Contributions to DMHR Foundation  
 
Contributions to the DMHR Foundation can be made by giving them to Tom Giordano at 
club meetings or by mailing checks directly to  
Tom Giordano  
7271 East Wesley Avenue  
Denver, CO 80224  
 
Checks should be made out the Rotary Club of Denver Mile High Foundation (although 
DMHR Foundation will work). For questions, contact Tom at 303-263-5091  


